
Electoral structure review - Mornington Peninsula Shire Council - Response Submission
Laura McIntosh - Rye - 02 November 2023, 01:20 pm

Good	afternoon

I	think	as	many	ward	names	as	possible	which	can	be	renamed	with	Aboriginal	names	should	be	
encouraged,	to	reflect	the	local	Indigenous	history	of	the	Mornington	Peninsula.	We	need	to	
decolonise	the	language	used	to	describe	our	geography,	and	renaming	as	many	ward	names	as	
we	can,	would	be	a	step	in	the	right	direction.

Thank	you
Laura	McIntosh
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